
CAR DRIVERS 
Dear Parents, 
 

This is another appeal to all car drivers to ensure they  

abide by the rules of the road. 

DO NOT:  
 Park on double yellow lines or yellow zigzags 
 Park on or near the Puffin Crossing 
 Mount the footpath – on Charles Street or in Deer Park 
 Park across, turn into or reverse out of the main school entrance gateway 

 

These are motoring offences. 
 

They endanger the lives of our pupils. 

 
 

 
 
Alternatives: 

 Walk to and from school with your child 

 Park in the parking area at O’Hara’s coffee shop 

 Park along Charles Street on the Corcrain side of the school – Charles Street 
is NEVER full – and this gives you space to get in and out of your car away 
from the crowd 

 
 
 
If you observe drivers breaking the rules of the road: 

 take the vehicle’s registration number 

 report it to the PSNI by ringing 101 (the PSNI has been informed of the regular 

disregard for road safety by a minority of drivers outside our school) 
 

We thank you in anticipation of your support in this matter. 
 
 
 
 

KEEP ALL HART MEMORIAL PUPILS SAFE 

 
….it should not need the SERIOUS INJURY or DEATH of a child to get unwise drivers 

to WISE UP 

 

Thank you to our MANY parents who drive and park in a 
safe and law-abiding manner. 


